CITY PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING BRIEF
Tuesday, October 16t, 2018
Full audio is available on the City Web site www.Cityofprineville.com

Commission Members Present: Marty Bailey, Priscilla Smith, Erika Montgomery, Bob Orlando, Brett
Nelson

Commission Members Not Present: Ron Cholin, Corey Engstrom,

Staff Present: ]Joshua Smith (Planning Director), Casey Kaiser (Associate Planner)
Provided Testimony: None

Regular Meeting (6:30)

CALL TO ORDER: The Planning Commission Chair called the Commission to order.

PUBLIC HEARING:
A. AM-2018-102 Text Amendment of Temporary Worker Housing Code.

Staff: The Planning Director gave a brief presentation of the code updates. Being that there was no public
in the audience and this was the third daft the Commission had seen, staff did not go over changes
previously agreed to during the two workshops. Staff concentrated on the few changes requested at the
last workshop, which primarily revolved around the duration of approval.

Public Comment: There was no public comment.

Planning Commission: During deliberations the Planning Commission agreed that the changes were what
they asked for and recommended they be brought to Council for adoption.

Decision: Priscilla Smith made a motion to approve the draft text amendments. Bob Orlando seconded
the motion and the motion passed with 5 in favor and none opposed.

B. AM-2018-103 Text Amendment adding crematorium to the C2 zone.
Staff: The Planning Director gave a brief explanation of the text amendment. There had been two
pervious workshops on the amendment so the Commission was well aware of the reasons so few

questions were asked.

Public Comment: There was no public comment.

Planning Commission: During deliberations the Planning Commission agreed that the change was what
they asked for and recommended it be brought to Council for adoption.

Decision: Bob Orlando made a motion to approve the draft text amendments. Priscilla Smith seconded
the motion and the motion passed with 5 in favor and none opposed.

Consent Agenda:
A. None

Planning Commission Matters:
A. Bob Orlando spoke briefly about some positive comments he received form a citizen.

Director’s Report: The Planning Director briefly updated the Commission on community projects.

Meeting Adjourned: 7:23 P.M.
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